
Guidance for the payment website: 

 
Payment website in English: 

 

Note: When you select “yes” to “Change the receipt/invoice payer”, you will be asked to enter 
an 11-digit phone number. Otherwise, the system will remind you that “the phone number is in 
the wrong format” (“手机号格式不正确”). Therefore, we recommend you select “no” and not 
change the payer here; our receipts or invoices will have the name of your institution by default. 
 


